
 
 

Student Exchange 2024 Update 

 

 
The students are preparing for their trip in June of 2024! It's starting to seem so real because trip will 

be here before we know it! Currently the trip is being planned for the first three weeks of June.  

 

 

 

 

Host Families for 2024-2025 School Year  
 
 

If you have hosted in the past, or are looking to learn more about being a host family for a German 

Exchange Student, please contact Brandon Ferguson at 812-604- 3893. Students in Germany are 

starting to inquire about coming to Jasper. Hosting an Exchange Student is a rewarding and fun 

experience!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This information is from the February 2024 Jasper DeutscherVerein newsletter 

 

 


